
 

 
 
 

Meeting - The Meeting was held on the 17th of July with 11 members present.  
 
Next Meeting – Saturday 17 August at 1:00pm. Being held at the flying field.  
 
Treasury Report – Balance Forward $3454.87, Total Income $2,120.00, Total Expenses 
$2,875.63, Ending Balance $2699.24. 
 
Mowers – No Issues to report. 
 
Mower Shed – We agreed to seal the mower shed.  Roy will be looking into this project.  It was 
brought up several times that we should move the shed due to the condition of the Corn Crib that 
it's housed in. We went over all the details and decided that we should just leave the shed where 
it's at for the time being. We are pretty sure that it can't be moved without serious damage.      
 
Fun Fly - The Next Fun Fly will be held on the 7th of September with the 8th being the rain date.  
 
Club Merchandise – The Club Hats and T-Shirts are still Available. Contact John Smurthwaite 
for pricing and availability.     
 
Field Closure Dates: The Flying Field will be closed on the following dates: (14-15 Sept and 20-
23 Sept) We are looking into whether or not we can let electrics fly or whether or not certain 
hours of the day can be allowed. Until further notice the Flying Field will remain closed on those 
days. I will update everyone if there are any changes. We also need to put up a banner or inform 
everyone by leaving a sign at the field.           
 
Club Treasurer Transition - We are making a transition in the secretary position due to Dennis 
expressing his desire to retire!  Mike Kraynyak will be taking over this position over the next 
couple of months.  We will need to update our website and Membership form when the time is 
appropriate. 
 
  
 
Sincerely  
Bob Wingert 
Club Secretary 


